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Welcome
Graceto

Next Sunday
1:00 pm

Navigating with Hope
Inviting all Special Needs Families! On Saturday, May 27th, 
from 10:00 am–1:00 pm, we will be meeting at Innovation 
Institute in Alvarado. This is always such a fun event for the 
whole family. Come and join us! For more information and to 
register please visit our website. Space is limited so register 
now!

gracearlington.com/
navigating

Grace Café is Next Week
Join us next week after each service for Grace Café! Lunch, 
dessert, and great fellowship will be served in the gym. If 
today is your first time with us, we want to buy you a meal! 
Come to the Welcome Area after the service to pick up your 
tickets for next week.

Next Sunday
After both services

Biblical Citizenship
The Biblical Citizenship group will meet at 1:00 pm in the 
Upper Room on May 7th to hear Kyleen Wright, with Texans 
for Life Coalition, discuss how to craft and follow legislation 
for saving unborn children and assisting mothers in crisis 
pregnancy situations. Come join us as we learn together 
how to be salt and light to influence our culture for Christ.

gracearlington.com/
biblicalcitizenship

May 27th
10:00 am–1:00 pm
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New Life Group
Wilma Rodriguez is starting a new life group for women 
beginning on Sunday evenings from 7:00 pm–8:30 pm with 
the first gathering on May 7th. They will meet every other 
Sunday and will be learning about women of the Bible. 
If you are interested in joining them contact Wilma at 
rwilliewilma@hotmail.com.

Sundays
7:00–8:30 pm

gracearlington.com/
groups

Hire a Young Person Going Overseas
Several of our young people are working hard to serve this 
summer assisting in youth camps in Japan and Turkey. If you 
have yard work or housework you can’t seem to get your 
husband to do, why not hire one of those young people?  
For more info contact Anna Miller by email or by phone at 
817-240-3025.

VBS
Registration is open for our 2023 “Keepers of the Kingdom: 
Standing Strong in Today’s Battle for Truth” VBS. I don’t 
believe there is a more necessary and timely VBS than this 
one. We will be learning about putting on the full armor of 
God and defeating our enemy and all of his lies. Don’t delay. 
Register your child(ren) today.

“Be strong in the Lord and in the strength of His might.” 
Ephesians 6:10

gracearlington.com/
children

anna@
gracearlington.com


